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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org>
Sent: March 26, 2019 11:45 AM
To: Donna Tyler
Cc: HEARLEY Henry O
Subject: RE: dredging and fill of Coos Bay

Thank you for submitting your comment for the public record Ms. Tyler. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carolyn Johnson 
Community Development Administrator 
City of Coos Bay 
500 Central Ave, Coos Bay Oregon 97420 
cjohnson@coosbay.org 
 
 
From: Donna Tyler <donnatyler1944@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:35 AM 
To: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org> 
Subject: dredging and fill of Coos Bay 
 

Hello, 
 
I am a resident of North Bend and my home is just above 
the bay and the proposed Jordan Cove LNG 
project.  Having lived in the Coos Bay area since 1995 we 
have been crabbing and clamming and have loved walking 
along the bay as well.  Should the dredging and filling of 
this beautiful, clean bay be done, it will ruin the 
ecosystems that thrive here.  Please vote NO to LNG. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Donna Tyler 


